
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Amy Mason 
19753 Meadowbrook Road 
Hagerstown MD 21742 
301-393-0794 
Amy.mason@myactv.net 
 
 
Mr. Paul D. Corderman 
5 Public Square, Suite 210 
Hagerstown MD 21740 
 
March 4, 2021  
 
Dear Mr. Corderman: 
 
We are writing to express our support for the Hagerstown, MD Baseball and Multiuse Facility project.  
The downtown area has our lovely new library, newly furbished (jewel in the crown) Maryland theatre, 
local University of Maryland Systems campus, Discovery Station, and the Barbara Ingram School for the 
Arts.  (to name just a few)  
 
Hagerstown is uniquely positioned in the four-state region to have this opportunity to be able to build 
this project.  I see many avenues to help all members of our community and surrounding areas with 
sports, live music entertainment, traveling school and college tournaments.    And in turn hotels and 
restaurants would have more people visiting and taking part in all our amenities.  
 
Again, we hope that Hagerstown will get the support of all the legislators to fund building the stadium 
and helping Hagerstown, Maryland be the state capital of Western, MD for Arts and Entertainment! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Mason  
 
 
 
______________________________________    
Amy Mason           
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